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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

UTAH Request to Withdraw from VoIP Reporting for Sprint Communications
Company LP

1 message

Ellis, Ernie <Ernie.Ellis11@t-mobile.com> Mon, Oct 30, 2023 at 1:53 PM
To: "psc@utah.gov" <psc@utah.gov>

Hello,

One of the companies we manage, Sprint Communications Company, LP, has provided a small amount of VoIP services
for the state Utah. Going forward, it will no longer have reportable voice or SIP revenue, nor pursue VolP customers.

We have filed monthly USF reports. What are the steps and notification process to discontinue these filings?
Also, please provide any additional requirements to withdraw from USF.

Thank you,

Ernie Ellis
Regulatory Analyst — Regulatory Reporting

Direct 425.434.3796 | ernie.ellis11@T-Mobile.com

Follow T-Mobile on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram
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